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On Thursday, April 28th, Senator Robach had the privilege to attend a ribbon-cutting

ceremony at the newest Northwest Savings Bank location. The branch, located at 1441

Monroe Ave. in Brighton, opened for business last Thursday and donated $1,000 to Brighton

Volunteer Ambulance during the ceremony. Northwest Savings Bank has other locations

throughout our area in Greece, Gates, Penfield, and downtown.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/banks
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/economic-development

